## Gerrish Trustee Oppy Monthly Report December 2022

- December 1 Attended Gerrish Township Board Work Session
- December 1 Worked with Parks and Recreation Chairperson Susan Semack on SPARKS Grant
- December 9 Rang Bell for Salvation Army at Family Fare representing Gerrish Police Department
- December 12 Attended GLUA meeting at the Township
- December 13 Attended GT Monthly Board Meeting

Also spent various amounts of time helping Susan Semack on SPARKS Grant application for Gerrish Township Parks improvement.

Respectfully submitted by Mary Jo Oppy